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Note by the President of the Security Council

Following the discussion in the Security Council on the agenda item entitled
“Africa’s food crisis as a threat to peace and security”, held at the 4652nd meeting
of the Council, on 3 December 2002, the attached paper, containing responses to
questions posed at the meeting to Mr. James Morris, Executive Director of the
World Food Programme, is hereby circulated for the attention of the members of the
Council.
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Annex
Responses to questions addressed to Mr. James Morris,
Executive Director of the World Food Programme, by members
of the Security Council at the 4652nd meeting of the Council,
on 3 December 2002, on the item entitled “Africa’s food crisis
as a threat to peace and security”


